City of Cheviot
Public Hearing
Tuesday, April 18, 2023

The Public Hearing was called to order by Safety Services Director Tom Braun at 7:05PM. The
purpose of this hearing is to receive public comment given that the City of Cheviot, Ohio, proposes
to modify its three-year Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) projects as funded by Hamilton
County, Ohio. Cheviot proposes to amend its three-year MOU with Hamilton County in orderto
reallocate $243,000 in CDBG funds from the Harrison Avenue Road Diet to the Harvest Home Park
Renovation.

No one from the public was present at the hearing. Mr. Braun fielded some questions from council
members regarding what improvements would be made at the park. Primarily, the funds would be used
to re-pave the asphalt areas north of the barn and east of the lodge. Some other potential projects '
include a border garden area south of the barn and installing pickleball courts where the basketball
hoops used to be. These items will be discussed further in the future.

Public comment period is from Tuesday, April 18th to Thursday April 26th. All comments will be
considered, and changes made if such changes are deemed appropriate prior to signing the amendment.
Send written comments to tbraun@cheviot.org or the above address.

Mr. Braun closed the hearingat 7:17 PM.
Respectfully submitted:

Jenny Eilermann
Clerk of Council




